
 
 

AUBURN SCHOOL DISTRICT UNIT #10 
 
 

To:    The parents/guardians of new/transfer students  
From:  Auburn High School 
 
 According to State of Illinois law, the “School Duties” section of the 
“Charities and Public Welfare” statute requires that the person enrolling a student 
in school must supply Auburn High School with a certified copy of that student’s 
birth certificate within 30 days of enrollment.  If the certified copy of a birth 
certificate is not supplied, the local police, by law, must be notified by the school. 
  

I have read the above and realize that I must supply the required certified 
copy(s) of the birth certificate(s) within 30 days of the date. 
 
 
_______________________________________  ______________ 
Signature of Parent/Guardian      Date 
 
 
Student(s) Name(s):   _____________________  Grade _______ 
  
      _____________________  Grade _______ 
 
      _____________________  Grade _______ 
 
      _____________________  Grade _______ 
 
      _____________________  Grade _______54 
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